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Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 8:54 PM 
To: clerk@clipstoneparishcouncil.org 
Subject: Re: Dog poo bins.  

 
That’s brilliant news but I don’t think people will carry their poo bags up baulker lane to 
the other side of Mansfield Road.   
There is a post already installed at the bottom of baulker lane, in my opinion, this would 
make an excellent location for a poo bin in addition to the new bin you mention. 
Could you kindly inform me who makes the decisions as to where new bins are located 
please?  
Many thanks. 
 
 
On Jun 11, 2024, at 14:18, clerk@clipstoneparishcouncil.org wrote: 

  
Good afternoon, 
  
Thank you for your email.  
  
Both a new dog waste bin and new litter bin are being installed nearby this week in the area of 
King Johns Road / Mansfield Road. Council hopes this helps to alleviate dog waste being 
discarded in the Baulker lane area.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Michelle  
  
Michelle Paxton  
Clerk 
  
   

Clipstone Village Hall 
Church Road 
Clipstone Village 
Mansfield 
Nottinghamshire 
NG21 9DF 
01623-626857 
  
Please note the Parish Office is staffed on a part time basis and is open Monday to Friday 9am-12noon 
Outside of these times appointments are available 
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From:  
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 11:25 PM 
To: clerk@clipstoneparishcouncil.org 
Subject: Dog poo bins. 
  
Hi. I am writing to enquire if there is any chance that a dog poo bin could be purchased 
and placed at the bottom of baulker lane. There is a bin at the dog and duck and then at 
Viker Water, there is loads of poo along the paths from baulker lane to Vikers and also 
towards the dog and duck. I feel a bin at baulker lane would definitely help.   
Very kind regards.  
Kings Clipstone.  
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: customerservices@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk 
Date: June 6, 2024 at 15:57:36 GMT+1 
Subject: RE - Dog poo bins. 

  

Goo Afternoon 

You would need to contact Clipstone Parish council on the first instance as it will be 
them who need to finance the new bin. If they agree to your request they will contact us 
to arrange to get a new bin sited and then we will empty the bin going forward. 

  

Regards 

  

 
Customer Services Advisor  
Newark and Sherwood District Council  
Email: customerservices@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk  
Telephone: (01636) 650000 

-----Original Message----- 
 
Sent: 06/Jun/2024 15:52 
Subject: Dog poo bins. 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links 
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe] 
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Hi. Who would I need to contact to enquire about requesting a dog poo bin being 
installed at the bottom of Baulker lane in Clipstone please?  
There is such a lot of dog mess and no bin from the dog and duck car park until you get 
to Viker Water   
Many thanks.  

 


